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Foreign Nationals Participating in Festivals, etc . 

Thorough measures against new Coronavirus infection  

 

Hello everyone NIA Nago News ( Keith Gordon ). 

 

In Okinawa Prefecture on February 28, the declaration of a state of emergency was concluded.  

However, Okinawa Prefecture continues to ask for cooperation to prevent new coronavirus infection  

spreading. Foreigners living in Japan please take note of the following when you celebrate or hold  

events  

 

① If you feel unwell please stay at home 

 

② Please do not go to an event where many people gather or to an event where voices are raised. 

Do not go to an event where Corona measures are not taken. Refrain from going to dinner parties. 

 

③ If you do go to an event or a dinner party be sure to take measures to prevent the spread of  

coronavirus such as disinfecting your hands and fingers, wearing a mask and not speaking in a loud 

voice. 

  

④ Do not eat or drink in a public place for a long period of time. Please do not participate in  

gatherings for drinking. 

 

⑤ Please spend time online with family or friends at home. 

 

⑥ If you think you are suffering from the new Coronavirus infection call the local government office  

where you live. 

 

We ask all to cooperate with us. 

 

 


